
Dear Supporters,


Let's start this newsletter with the greatest news we could possibly 
share. Our 3 year old daughter received the Holy Ghost! We have 
rejoiced watching as she begins her own personal relationship with 
Jesus. The other night, she was sitting on the floor struggling to put her 
socks on. She said, “God, can you help my put my socks on?” Her sock 
slipped right over her heel, and she exclaimed, “Thank you, God!” Not 
realizing we heard her, she told us what happened and said, “Do you see 
Jesus? He is sitting right here.” as she pointed to the floor in front of her.


We have started a new season here in Latvia, naturally and spiritually. 
We have been through a lot of changes and loss, but now we believe 
God is setting the stage for the revival.  We have been praying for a 
great revival and are confident that God is working in Latvia. We believe 
God is going to bring in families and create a stable base church in Riga.
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Prayer points


• God would help us find a building for our services. Specifically one that is in our budget, in a good location, doesn’t 
need a lot of remodeling, and that church members can get to easily.

• God would give us favor with the Latvian government and our paperwork would continue to be approved.

• We are in the middle of spiritual warfare.  Please pray against the spirit of fear, every lying spirit, the spirit of pride, and 
against any spirit that would desire to bring harm, destruction, or division.  Please pray for the love of God to be poured 
out, unity, peace, joy, humility, faith, and for the work to have complete dependence upon God.

• Pray for truth to prevail.

As a󰇰󰈟󰇧y󰇷, we 󰇴󰈦󰇧y 󰇹󰇭󰈜t Go󰈧 󰇩l󰇪󰇷󰈤󰈥s 󰈂o󰇻 󰈆󰈣r 󰈂o󰇻󰈦 c󰈣󰇳󰇺in󰇻󰈥󰈧 󰈤up󰇴󰈢󰈦t!  
We 󰇧r󰈥 󰇹󰇭an󰈫󰈆󰇻l 󰇹󰈣 󰇩e s󰇪󰇶󰇾󰇯n󰇫 a󰇱󰈢n󰇫 󰈟󰇯t󰇬 󰈠o󰇻 󰇯n Go󰈧’s 󰈫i󰈡g󰈧󰈢󰈩!
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